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Town Manager Report 

August 29, 2022 
 
Administration and Personnel: 

 The Beach is no longer staffed as our seasonal employees have returned to school. 
Maintenance staff will keep an eye on the facility.  Thanks to Noah and Seth for keeping the 
beach clean and providing a friendly environment. 

 Thank you to everyone who attended our Summer Residents Meeting on August 5 and our 
Harbors and Moorings Public Hearing on August 26. 

 The Manager’s Institute was valuable as always and I want to thank the Select Board for 
encouraging and supporting professional development for me, and all of our staff. 

 
Roads, Traffic, Parking and Safety: 

 Crack sealing is complete for the year.  We completed work on several roads including 
Thundercastle, Chase, Old Kents Hill Rd, and Lane Rd. 

 The RFP for design services for the Church Rd. Sidewalk has closed and we have five proposals 
to review with members of the Road Committee. 

 Town-wide striping and Church Rd. maintenance and paving RFPS are on the agenda for this 
evening. 

 RFPs will be issued in September for special paving projects at Readfield Corner, Nickerson Hill 
and P Ridge, and the Readfield Library.  We will also issue a town-wide culvert repair and 
replacement RFP. 

 
Transfer Station: 

 Summer hours ended this weekend.  No Sunday hours until the weekend after Memorial Day. 

 Karen Peterson has been out for a majority of the month of August due to surgery and 
personal reasons.  I want to thank Mike, Ben, Chris, and Matt for their significant efforts to 
keep the facility staffed and running smoothly. 

 
A Special Thank You to the Readfield Community: 
The past several weeks have been a difficult time for me and my family and we want to thank the 
many residents who have expressed their support and concern.  It means a lot to my wife and kids, 
and to me.  We are grateful and privileged to be members of such an amazing and caring 
community despite the shameful and unconscionable actions of one individual. 
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